Dear Community Members,

Please accept this email as a formal invitation for the Annual Day Celebration III of the Bhutanese resettlement in South Australia.

Celebrating this event has been a tradition for the Bhutanese since 2009 and has been able to  preserve the rich culture of the Bhutanese.

So far, this event has proved to be a very good platform for our people to share our story, culture, food and heritages with the Australian Wider Community.

Looking at our financial situation, it has been resolved to request the participating members to contribute $5/-($ Five) each to enable the Organizing Committee to run the program smoothly and successfully. It has also been decided that the children under 10years of age are given free entrance to the event.

To collect the contribution, we have also kept the community volunteers in respective suburbs whose name will come in the email to follow.

On behalf of the organizing committee, I would like to encourage our people to come with the cultural costumes in the program.

As an organizer, I would also like to appeal to all the community members to cooperate with the organizing committee in regards of volunteering in the event in order to complete the program successfully.




Kind Regards


Sushil K Niroula
Program Coordinator
Annual Day Celebration III
Bhutanese Association in SA

